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October 6, 2014

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

The November 4, 2014 Elections are fast approaching. | am asking that all of you across District 13 join with
me in a show of solidarity by having you, your Local, and all of the members we represent participate in a
“District Wide Sticker Day”. That day will be November 3, 2014 and by doing this we can help remind each
other, our families and friends to get out and go vote.

Our vote is important and our collective voice at the polling booths will continue to send the message to our
elected officials whomever they may be that UNION MEMBERS vote. There is also an added benefit especially
in our District where we will be going into our National Qil Bargaining and that is to show the companies where
we work that we stand together and can come together for a common purpose whether that is Voting on
November 4, or standing together in solidarity to collectively bargain for a better contract and working
conditions to insure the standard of living we all have as Dues Paying Union Members.

Please join with me in making our District Wide Sticker Day a success.

Any Local who has not requested the quantity needed for their Local can contact their Rapid Response
Coordinators or the District Rapid Response Coordinator Andy Frye or the District Office in Baytown, Texas.

Andy Frye Janelle Johnson
Rapid Response Coordinator District Office Support Staff
Cell 918-232-8128 832-556-0370
afrye@usw.org ijohnson@usw.org

In Solidarity,

Ruben Garza
District 13 Director
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